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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   The Honorable Sen. Elizabeth Steiner Hayward, Senate Co-Chair 

  The Honorable Rep. Dan Rayfield, House Co-Chair 

  Subcommittee on Human Services 

 

FROM:  Janell Evans, Budget Director, Oregon Health Authority 

 

DATE:  April 17, 2017  

 

SUBJECT:  Responses to April 13th Public Hearing Questions 

 

 

 

During OHA’s presentation on Shared Services before your committee on Thursday, 

April 13, committee members asked question that required additional follow-up. Here are 

those questions and our responses: 

 

Sen. Winters (53 min): When will MMIS get to the point where it’s functional? Do you 

have any idea how much we’ve invested in the MMIS system? OHA will provide a figure 

for how much has been invested in MMIS? 

 

From 2009 to current, OHA has invested the following in MMIS: 

 

State Funds: $64,982,190.75 

Federal Funds: $151,074,514.41 

Total Funds: $216,056,705.16 
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